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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: September 17, 2024 

The City of Caldwell, Caldwell High, and Vallivue High Schools would like to invite the 

community to the CHS vs. VHS football game on September 20 at 7 p.m. at Simplot Stadium. 

This is the CHS Homecoming game and just the second time since 2003 that these two teams 

have played at Simplot Stadium and the community is urged to attend to show their support for 

these Caldwell athletes, athletic staff, the CHS band, and cheerleaders!  

“As a CHS alumni, I am thrilled to have the Cougars back at Simplot Stadium for this football 

game for the second year. I hope everyone will come out and support these amazing athletes and 

administrators at both schools. I encourage everyone within our community to come show your 

support and cheer them on,” said City of Caldwell Mayor Jarom Wagoner. 

 Parking is free. Overflow parking is at 120 N. 21st Ave. 

 Cost of admission: $ 8.00 - adults and students without activity cards. Free for students with 

ASB cards. $ 3.00 for senior citizens and elementary students. Free for preschool and under 

(cash only).  

 CHS fans are urged to wear blue and VHS fans are asked to wear gold. 

 The Vallivue High fan section is at the stadium’s east end and Caldwell High fans are on the 

west end. All seating is on the south side of the field.  

As with all high school games, no backpacks, no smoking or vaping, no alcohol, and students 

should adhere to their school dress codes 
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